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 Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to make the following submission to the review of the 
Electoral Act 2004.  
 
Any donations with a cumulative value (over a whole party group) over 
$1,000 during one electoral term to be fully and publicly disclosed.                  
 
Online, continuous real-time disclosure to the Australian Electoral 
Commission of donations to political parties, candidates and associated 
entities;  
 
Public funding of election campaigns, so all candidates receive the same 
amount of funding for their campaigns, creating an even playing field;  
 
Failing that, a cap on expenditure for individual candidates and parties in 
House of Assembly elections;  
 
A donation cap of $2,000 aggregate per donor, per parliamentary term; 
many voters cannot afford even this sort of donation to a party or 
candidate. This would go a long way to ensuring both perceived and 
actual fairness of elections. 
 
Ban donations from all corporate donors.  
 
Ban donations from foreign interests. 
 
Thankyou, 
 
Grant Scurr 




